
Australian Capital Territory

Land (Planning and Environment) Act
1991
Preliminary Assessment Notice
Canberra Southern Cross Club 2001

Notifiable instrument No. 22 of 2001

made under the

Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991, s 117 (1) (Public
inspection)

Copies of the Preliminary Assessment for Canberra Southern Cross Club
mixed use development, part Block 3, Section 108 Phillip are available for
inspection at the following places:

(a) the PALM Shopfront, Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis
Street, Dickson, during normal office hours (copies may be
purchased from these places at a cost of $4.70 per copy); 

(b) the ACT Government Libraries at Belconnen, Civic, Dickson,
Erindale, Griffith, Kippax, Tuggeranong, Woden and
Gungahlin during normal opening hours 

(c) the PALM web page (www.palm.act.gov.au) 

Written submissions should be forwarded by 22 October 2001 to:
Manager – Planning Policy Section
Planning and Land Management Group
Urban Services Department
GPO Box 1908
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CANBERRA  ACT  2601

Also, submissions may be made by email (eiapalm@act.gov.au) or fax
(6207 2587). All submissions will go on a public register and access to
submissions will be granted on request.

This Preliminary Assessment has been readvertised as the proponent
formally withdrew it during the statutory period required to evaluate the
document.  The Preliminary Assessment has now been formally
resubmitted for determination.

Brendan Smyth
Minister for Urban Services
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